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Overview and Scrutiny 
Meeting date:  9th September 2024 

Member Question on the Peer Review (Agenda item 9) 

1. Question from Councillor Jackie Chelin 
The recommendations from the peer review have seen some real enhancements to 

management processes.  Presumably, the deficit in some of these areas was owing 

to workloads due to staff vacancies and not having time to engage thoroughly in 

regular meetings, reporting, etc.  What has been the impact, so far, of the measures 

put in place by the Head of Development Management? 

 

Answer from Head of Development Management, Enforcement and 
Compliance 
 
There has been a noticeable improvement in morale across the team with officer’s 
feeling better supported as well as an improved sense of team working, rather than 
working in relative isolation.  
 


